
 

 

 

 

Our ref: TCE/HLE/May Half Term Revision 

 

20 May 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: May Half Term Revision Sessions 

I am writing to inform you that during the May half term break, we will be offering a number of revision sessions in 
school to support our students as they prepare for their upcoming examinations.  
 
The sessions will take place as follows:  
 
Tuesday 27th May  

• Further Maths (11XFM students only) with Mr Haimes: 10.00am – 2.30pm  
• Foundation Maths (11X2A students only) with Mrs Beaney: 10.30am – 2.30pm  
• Health and Social Care with Mr Barrie: 10.00am – 12.30pm (open to all students studying this  subject)  

Wednesday 28th May  
• History with Mrs Preston and Mr Cable: 10.00am – 2.30pm (open to all students studying this  subject)  

Thursday 29th May  
• English (11XE students only) with Mrs Christiansen: 10.00am – 2.30pm  

 
Arrangements for the Day:  

• Students should meet their teacher at Reception at the start time of their session to sign in.  
• At 12.00pm, students will be escorted back to Reception at the end of the morning session.  
• There will be a 30-minute lunch break (12.00pm – 12.30pm) which students will take off-site.  
• The afternoon session will begin at 12.30pm and finish at 2.30pm, where all students attending  will sign out 
at Reception.  
•  

We strongly encourage all invited students to attend these sessions, as they provide valuable additional support in 
preparation for their final exams.  
 
If you have any questions regarding these sessions, please do not hesitate to contact the school.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

Ms Tiff Cole 

Assistant Principal 


